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Objection 7 
 
Dear Licensing Department, 
 
I am a resident of Deptford and wish to express my concern about the proposed new betting 
shop in the High Street. I am aware that the former bank has been empty for some time but 
consider another betting shop to be problematic for the area.  
 
Gambling is an increasingly dangerous addiction that destroys families. In addition, there is 
already considerable anti social behaviour associated with the Paddy Power betting shop 
and in an area where poverty is such an issue, it is short sighted and irresponsible to allow 
the licence to be given. 
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Regards  
 


